
From:   Christopher Imlay   

To:   Web Filer   
Date:   September 10, 2021

Subject:   1270-EX-ST-2021 pre-coordination data request
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

I have, despite repeated contacts with FAA, been unable to obtain a response to my coordination
request. I have been attempting to reach the FAA's IRAC representative who seems to be
nonresponsive. I wonder if the Commission has a referral source at FAA to whom I can renew my
coordination request.   
Thank you.   
Chris Imlay, counsel for the applicant.   
chris@imlaylaw.com


